
Carolina Power & Light Company 

April 13, 1979 
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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-261 

LICENSE NO. DPR-23 
RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 79-03 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

Bulletin 79-03, March 12, 1979, requested information concerning 
longitudinal weld defects in pipe spools manufactured by Youngstown 
Welding and Engineering Company.  

A review of records by the plant, the NSSS supplier and the 
Architect-Engineer have all indicated that no pipe spools by this 
supplier were or are planned to be utilized in the H. B. Robinson 
Plant. A detailed review of subcontractors' records is still 
underway, and in the unlikely event that this review indicates that 
any of the material is in use, CP&L will promptly notify you and 
provide all of the necessary additional data.  

Yours very truly, 

k . E. E. Utley 
Senior Vice President 
Power Supply Group 
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cc: NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcement CJ@e 
Division of Reactor Construction Inspection 
Washington, D. C. 20555 
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